
 
 
9 September 2022 

  
Dear parents and carers 
 

We have had a fantastic start to term this week.  The new Year 7s and Year 12s have settled in well and the rest of 

the school has made a seamless transition to this new academic year.  This note of celebration is tinged with sadness 

as we mourn the death of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II.  We give thanks for her dedication and service, and we 

pray for her family as they come to terms with their personal and profound loss.   

 

“Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon her.  May she rest in peace.  Amen.” 

 

We had an extended tutor period this morning to pray and reflect on the 70 years of service and the death of the 

Queen.  There are clearly plans that are being undertaken at a national level.  As and when I have detail about how 

these might affect us at CNS I will write to you and let you know. 

 

Below are some reminders as we start the term and key dates. 

 

I wish you all a blessed weekend. 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher 

 

Notes 
Class Charts 

Please do download the Class Charts App so that you can access important information regarding your son/daughter.  This is 

also now the vehicle that we are using to inform you and your child of homework. 

Uniform 

Thank you for your support with ensuring the incredible high standards that we have with regards to uniform have been 

maintained.  Please check the uniform policy in the student planners so that you are aware of all the high expectations. 
Collecting pupils by car 

No cars are allowed on site between 3pm and 3.50pm (except where permission has been given in advance).  For the safety and 

welfare of all pupils please support the school in this.  If you need to pick up your child by car please wait until after 3.50 or 

collect them from somewhere close to the school. 
Do follow all that we are up to on our Twitter feed @CNSluton we now also have an Instagram account @CNSLuton 
 

Week beginning 12th September 
This is Week 1 on the timetable 

Monday 12th School photographs – Years 7, 9, 11 and 12 

Tuesday 13th    

Wednesday 14th   

Thursday 15th  Year 7 Induction Evening 

Friday 16th  
Photographer in school 

15.00 – 17.00 - Headteacher’s Detention 
 

 

 

https://twitter.com/CNSLuton

